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Proposed revisions to APES 305 Terms of Engagement 
 

Accounting Professional & Ethical Standards Board Limited (APESB) is seeking feedback from 
stakeholders on an exposure draft outlining proposed revisions to the existing APES 305 
Terms of Engagement. 

 
The proposed revisions primarily provide further guidance in respect of recurring 
engagements for Members in Public Practice. A summary of the paragraphs impacted by the 
proposed additional guidance on recurring engagements and other editorial amendments is 
provided in Appendix 1 to the exposure draft. 

 
To review a copy of the proposed APES 305 Terms of Engagement Exposure Draft or for 
further information please visit: www.apesb.org.au.  Feedback on the proposed changes 
should be received by APESB no later than 30 November 2012. 
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